
GENERAL 
CORRESPONDENCE 



Page 1 of 1 

Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Monday, June 30, 2008 6:33 PM 

'Hack Conder' 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: Price, Wayne, EMNRD; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD; 'Marvin Burrows'; 'Hall, Sharon' 

Subject: BD SWD K-27 North and BD SWD K-27-1 (#1R426-02 and #1R426-03) Closure Report - Additional 
Information Required 

Dear Mr. Conder: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has reviewed the submitted Closure Report, dated March 
10, 2008, BD SWD K-27 Junction Boxes Site submitted by Arcadis on 3/25/2008 (#1R426-02 and #1R426-03). 
The NMOCD cannot approve the Closure Report at this time. The NMOCD is requiring additional information 
regarding this site. Please provide an estimation ofthe chloride mass that has contaminated the groundwater by 
the release at the former BD SWD K-27 North and BD SWD K-27-1 junction boxes and a plan for the removal of 
that chloride mass from the groundwater. An existing groundwater monitoring well(s) may be used for this 
purpose. Also, please propose a treatment and / or disposal method for that chloride mass. 

Please submit the required additional information to the NMOCD by Thursday. July 24. 2008. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

P.S.: Please use the NMOCD case # on future correspondence regarding the site listed above. 

6/30/2008 


